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CIRCULAR 2024 – 0306 
 

Date : March 27, 2024 
To : Our Valued Residents/Tenants 
From : HOA Office 
Re : Swimming Pool Schedule During Holy Week  
 
 
HOA office is pleased to announce that the swimming pool is open during the Lenten Season.  
Please be guided with below schedules. 
 

▪ March 28, 2024 Maundy Thursday 8:00 AM to 9:00 PM 
▪ March 29, 2024 Good Friday  8:00 AM to 9:00 PM 
▪ March 30, 2024 Black Saturday  8:00 AM to 9:00 PM 
▪ March 31, 2024 Easter Sunday  8:00 AM to 9:00 PM 

 
Please also note that HOA Office will not be available for business during these holidays. You may 
approach the Officer-in-Charge stationed in the clubhouse for the swimming pool pass or any 
immediate assistance you may need on these dates or contact them at 0956-418-3178. Office will 
resume regular operations on the next working day, April 1, 2024 (Monday). 
 
For further clarifications, you may contact the HOA Office at 0917-136-4374 from Monday to 
Saturday during office hours or send us an email at hoaofficial@camellalipahoa.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
HOA OFFICE 
Camella Lipa Homeowners’ Association, Inc. 
 
 
Approved by:  
 
 
Roderick N. Malabanan 
CLHOAI-President 
 
 
 

https://camellalipahoa.com/
mailto:hoaofficial@camellalipahoa.com
mailto:camellalipahoa@yahoo.com.ph;%20camellahoa2021@gmail.com
mailto:camhoa.engineer421@gmail.com

